
Hi Everyone, 
 
Happy Employee Appreciation Day! I hope you know that I speak for the entire leadership and 
management teams (and our Board of Directors) when I say that we appreciate you EVERYDAY! 
However, it is today, on this special day, that we want to make a point to express our heartfelt thanks 
for your tireless efforts and dedication. I have said it before, and I will say it again: YOU TRULY MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE! 
 
So far this year, we have served OVER 800 individuals and family members who are in need of support in 
a variety of different ways. Yes, that is over 800 people in TWO MONTHS! Each child, each adult, each 
family, and each community member needs something different from us. And you continually respond 
in the most appropriate and meaningful ways. That is what makes UCP of Greater Cleveland special and 
sets us apart. I will say it again – you make the magic of UCP. 
 
This year we will be having some fun events, new ways to join together within and between 
departments, and will be asking for your feedback more and more.  
 
I hope you enjoy your UCP t-shirt, a small token of gratitude – but please know that we honor you 365 
days a year (or 366 in 2024…an extra 1440 minutes)! 
 
Enjoy your weekend – and thank you to all for working at the houses. 
 
Beth 
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